
        July 1st, 2018 

Dear Trevor Seip 

Chair, North Huron Police Service Board 

 

I would like to inform you of my intention to resign from the North Huron Police Service Board, 

effective immediately. I am resigning because I will be moving to Listowel and will no longer be 

a part of Wingham and its community. 

I appreciate the opportunity that was given to me to work with the Wingham Police Service. It 

helped me to better understand and appreciate the workings of policing and the challenges 

faced by law enforcement in small rural communities. 

Please let me know if there is anything that I can do to assist going forward. I am positive that I 

leave the board in good hands and it has been a privilege working along side with everyone. 

 

 

       Sincerely, 

       Bill Gregoriadis 


